

A. T. Allison Elementary School



National Blue Ribbon School
605 Railroad Street
Chester, WV 26034
Voice – 304-387-1915
Fax – 304-387-2114
Toni Hartung, Principal
Jennifier Marchese, Assistant Principal

February 2023

Dear Parents of Next Year's Kindergarten and Second Grade Students:

Any Hancock County student entering **Preschool, Kindergarten, and Second** grade are required to provide proof of a health examination or physical and proof of a dental examination by a licensed dentist.

All students must complete the West Virginia State Requirements for school entry. Please make an appointment with your child's doctor and dentist as soon as possible. Once the exams are complete, provide copies of the exam records to the school nurse or fax it to Allison Elementary School at 304-387-2114. Oral Health Exams and Physical Exams completed between March 2022 and the first day of school will be accepted.

Attached are blank copies of the WV Oral Health Assessment Form and West Virginia DHHR Health Exam or Physical Form which you may take to the appointments.

Please contact the Allison Elementary School nurse, Mrs. Rhodes, with any questions.

Sincerely,

Toni A. Hartung Principal